
 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

 

There will be a Public Hearing concerning the Northern United Charter Schools 
Condom Availability Program Policy during the regular monthly meeting of the 
board of Directors on February 12, 2019 at 4:00pm.  It will be held at NU-HCS 
Cutten Resource Center Classroom, 2120 Campton Road, Eureka, CA. and NU-
SCS 505 S. Broadway Yreka, CA. Public comment is welcome.   Review copy of 
the policy will be available for public inspection on Friday, February 8, 2019. 
 


